
  

   

7 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

YEAR 9 TUTOR SOCIAL 

As a follow up to your son’s Middle School Induction morning at the beginning of this 
term and as an introduction to the Middle School, I would like to invite you to an 
information evening in the Drama Studio on Thursday 13 September at 6.00pm.  

The evening is designed to give you an insight into the operation of the Middle 
School and the support that we give to the boys. There is no obligation on your part 
to attend this meeting and there will be no formal appointment system. The event is 
merely intended to allow you to meet your son’s tutor and chat to other parents over 
a cup of tea. 

If you are unable to attend or if you wish to discuss anything at greater length, you 
are most welcome to telephone or email your son’s tutor to arrange a mutually 
convenient time. 

Boys waiting for their parents can start their homework in the Library if they wish. 

I look forward to meeting you next week. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Andrew Griffin-Raphael 
Assistant Head of Middle School 


